
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Ms Catherine Secombe                                    29th November, 2022                                  Term 4  Week 8 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

DECEMBER 

 

1    Swim Scheme last day 

2    Year 5 leadership speeches 

2    Swim Testing 8yrs & over 

7    Presentation Day 10 AM 

9    Year 6 Presentation 10AM 

14  Year 6 Farewell 

14  DITTO Show 

15  Rewards Day 

16  Last day for students 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Our swimming scheme is well under way, and it is lovely to see the chil-
dren having such a great time refining their skills and or learning new 
ones. A huge thank you to Mr Tucker for organising the scheme for us 
this year. 
This Thursday sees the end of the scheme.  However, children who turn 
8 years or older in 2023 will have the opportunity to demonstrate their 
swimming ability and skills to see if they meet the cut off times for entry 
into the small schools swimming carnival to be held early in Term 1 of 
2023. These will be informally timed laps, and students who demon-
strate correct technique in their age group will be selected to compete. 
We will notify families of who will be selected in 2023 when we have 
more details about the carnival. 
 

A massive thank you to our P&C for organising last weeks Colour Explo-
sion Fun Run. The event was a massive success. Once we have the 
confirmed amount for the fundraiser we will let you all know. I do know 
the amount runs into the thousands though, so thank you to everyone 
for their help. Well done to the students as well for raising the money, 
we hope you enjoy your prizes as they are well earned.  

Upcoming events: 
 Friday 2nd December - Year 5 students will give their leadership 
speeches. We would like to wish them all the best of luck. 
Wednesday 7th December -End of year whole school presentation  
assembly. The presentation starts at 10:00am sharp. Children are 
asked to wear their sports uniform for the day. We hope to see you 
there. 
Friday 9th December -Year 6 Graduation Presentation 10 AM 
Wednesday 14th December – Year 6 Farewell Dinner, notes will go 
home this week. 
Thursday 15th December –Rewards Day 
Friday 16th December – Last Day for students 
 

Have great week. 
 

Catherine Secombe 
 

BOOK CLUB 
There is an unclaimed book club order from the previous book club that 
was a cash order but did not have the child’s name on the order. If you 
believe this belongs to your child please see Mrs Miller in the office with 
an indication of what was ordered. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank every one who has ordered 
this year from the book club, we have received over $300.00 in rewards, 
which are used to update our school library.  
 

CLOTHING STORE 
Will be open this THURSDAY 1st December from 8.30am till 9.30 am 
if any parents especially our new kinder parents would like to try on uni-
forms for next year.  

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 

My School Connect  for all 

canteen and uniform orders. 

All canteen orders to be 

placed NO LATER than 

8:30am on canteen days. 



               BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 
 

Summer in 2/3 turns 8 on the 8th December 
 
 
 

 BOAT AWARDS                        
Congratulations 

 

K/1: Kaden & Jaxson 

1/2: Juanito & Avah-Jade 

2/3: Edward & Shayla 

3/4/5: Noah & Riley 

5/6: Kya & Lilly 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
Shoalhaven High presents The Snow on the 12th & 13th December . Tickets are available from Shoalhaven High’s 
front office.  

 

Colour Explosion Fun Run.  


